
Holland Happenings
Week Ending June 7 ,2024



A sincere thank you to all who donated to this wonderful cause. This 
would not have been possible without the hard work of Mrs. Deniz, 
Mrs. Matthews, and Mrs. Tropeano. We will be participating again in 
the fall so keep an eye out.

Please enjoy some pictures on the next slide of our students and staff 
boxing up much-needed supplies for our Service People.





Happy 150th Birthday, Holland Township!
On Thursday, May 30th, Mayor Bush, BOE President Davis, and BOE 
Vice President Moustakas joined with the Holland PD, Women’s Club, 
Municipal workers, and Holland Township School to celebrate the 
150th Birthday of Holland Township.

How did we celebrate???? With Ice Cream! The weather was perfect 
and all 500+ students enjoyed the sweet treat outdoors.



Last Minute Reminders…
Please continue to check our webpage for all-things Holland School. 
We have many activities this week and would love for you to be a part 
of it all.

All unclaimed Lost and Found items will be donated at the end of the 
month.  Please have your child check the cafeteria or the small bin in 
the Main Office.  

If you know of families moving into Holland, please share they do not 
have to wait until the start of school to register. 



Thank You!
As we close out another successful school year, it would not be possible 
without the home to school partnership.  We thank you for all you do 
to help you children as they navigate life as a student.

We wish our 8th Graders the most success as they venture off to high 
school!

We hope you enjoy the summer months making memories, eating a 
little too much ice cream, and being on a more relaxed schedule.

We look forward to seeing everyone in late August.


